Construction

Activity Notice

To modernize stations and increase capacity on the Brown Line,

work will be performed that may affect your community. While progress
sometimes comes with inconveniences, we will do our best to keep them
to a minimum.

Dates: Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday,
August 14-16, 2006

Work Hours:  8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.

Work Activity: To install power disconnect platforms

Impact to Residents:

B Roscoe and Clark Street, in both directions, curb lane and sidewalk
will be completely closed to thru traffic. The closure will take place
between the addresses of 936 W. Roscoe and 928 W. Roscoe, as
well as 3407 N. Clark and 3335 N. Clark. Both streets will be open
to traffic.

B Barricades and/or cones will be used to prevent vehicular traffic
from entering the work area (curb lanes). Similar barricades and
signage will be placed on sidewalk to discourage pedestrians
from entering the work area.

B The alley will remain open to traffic.

B There will be some noise while the work
is being performed.

If you have any questions or concerns, please call: Cta®
Mark Payne
CTA Government & Community Relations Officer
1-312-681-3091 countdown to

mpayne @transitchicago.com a newbrown.
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